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I have concerns for the welfare, and or treatment of animals in factory farming establishments in 
Australia.It is my belief that this country needs an independent office to oversee and regulate this 
industry.I also have genuine concerns for freedom of speech, transparency in government and 
the increasingly repressive laws being fast tracked into existence in order to remove or restrict 
the people's rights, and awareness of aforementioned practices in this country. 


